Selkirk §2 College

May 3, 2019

AASHE
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite 901
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Selkirk College STARS Report Submission

To whom it may concern:

Selkirk College is proud to submit our second Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System
(STARS) report to the Association for Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education.

Selkirk College is committed to reducing its ecological footprint and creating a culture of sustainability
among the campus community. We aim to continue to embrace practices that promote a healthy
natural environment; into student learning, administration, facilities and operations, workforce
development, funding allocations and applied research priorities. We are committed to developing and
supporting college-wide and regional solutions to mitigate and adapt to climate change.

Completing the STARS report has been an educational and rewarding exercise for Selkirk College and
it contributes to an ongoing multi-campus effort to learn about, evaluate, and report on our
sustainability achievements. STARS has been an effective process for identifying areas in which
Selkirk College sustainability initiatives are thriving and areas that require further attention. We will
be using the findings from the STARS report to guide our ongoing work towards environmental
sustainability.

This submission was prepared by Selkirk College’s Sustainability Coordinator with support from the

Sustainability Committee. | confirm that the contents of this submission is complete and correct to
the best of our knowledge and ability at this time.

Sincerely,

WW

Angus Graeme
President & CEO



